Special Meeting
Pines School
June 13, 2020

Members of the School Board, Cindy Riker, Chris Hasbrouck, Dan Reynolds and Suzette Cooley-Sanborn met with Scott Morrell from the MASB via Zoom beginning at 9:00 a.m. on June 13, 2020.

The purpose of today’s meeting is a MASB Workshop for the BBI School Board.

The topics to be covered were Roles & Responsibilities, Superintendent Evaluation and Board Self Evaluation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Cindy Riker asked if there was any public comment or questions.  No responses.   

The Workshop concluded at approximately 11:00 a.m.  Due to the uniqueness of our district, some of the topics were not discussed.

Respectfully submitted,



Cindy Riker, Acting Secretary
Bois Blanc Pines School Board
